
 

 

 

 

 

 

UNLOCKED (no. 2020-1-HU01-KA204-078660) 

 

SECOND MULTIPLIER EVENT 
21 December 2022  

Crime Prevention Fund - IGA 

 

 

 

Participants:  

As per the attached list of participants.  

 

Present on behalf of IGA: 

1. Dimitar Rusinov, Chairman of the Board and Unlocked project staff member 

2. Andrey Momchilov, Member of the Board and Unlocked project staff member 

 

 

Subjects: 

 

1. Just like the first multiplier event, a presentation of the project, objectives, activities and 

partners was done by Andrey Momchilov, after the welcoming greetings by IGA’s Chairman 

Dimitar Rusinov. 

2. The second activity was presenting Intellectual Output 6. The participants were informed 

about the four products developed by the partners. 

3. The third activity presenting Intellectual Output 8. The participants were informed about the 

four products developed by the partners. 

4. After lunch, Intellectual Output 9 was presented to the participants by showing them the 

materials developed by the partners. 

5. After the presentation of the Intellectual Outputs developed in the period after the first 

multiplier event, a recapitulation of the developments related to Intellectual Outputs 1, 4 and 5 

was done. An important reason for this was to introduce to participants that had not attended the 

first multiplier event the first project outputs, and at the same time give update to those who 

attended the first multiplier. 

6. As a next activity, a discussion on the practical possibilities to use the newly developed 

Intellectual Outputs was facilitated. IGA presented its new project aiming to bring theater and in 

particular educational theater to disadvantaged young people in Plovdiv. 

7. The event ended with feedback from participants and closing words by IGA’s Unlocked 

project staff members. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Notable comments from participants: 

Maria Cheshmedzhieva, Manager ot the Crisis Center for Victims of Violence and Trafficking 

undertook to host an “exhibition” of the “50 Faces of Inspiration” in the building of the Crisis 

Center. 

Several participants asked about the availability of IO8 games as a final product. 

Rositsa Mirazchieva of the Observed Home has undertaken to organize testing of the Crash 

Course in Cooking in the new apartment of the Observed Home. 

 

 


